Cassel Kapolak

From: Ashley Mathai <ashley.mathai@agnicoeagle.com>
Sent: September 9, 2022 1:59 PM

To: ‘John Roesch (srproject@kitia.ca)’; Kelli Gillard

Cc: Nancy Duquet Harvey; Guy Dufour

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RBDS Diffuser Reattachment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow direction, unless you recogniz
is safe.

Hello John and Kelli

Agnico Eagle Hope Bay wishes to inform you that the diffuser was successfully re-attached to the Roberts Bay Discharge System
The details of the re-attachment, including photos, will be documented in the 2022 Annual Reports to the KIA and the NIRB.

Kind Regards

Ashley

N Ashley Mathai | Environmental Specialist
ashley.mathai@agnicoeagle.com
Agnico Eagle Mines Limited - Hopebay Division - Hopebay, Nunavut, Canada
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